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May 24th 2022 

 

Dear families 

We hope that you and your child / children are looking forward to the new school year in September, 

and what will be a significant moment as their secondary school experience begins. We recognise the 

transition to secondary school is an important moment in a young persons’ life, one that is full of 

opportunity and excitement, but doubtless one too that has a tinge of apprehension and uncertainty 

moving from the familiarity of primary school to the unknown. Though we are small community school 

in which our new students very quickly feel at home, we would like to make their transition to 

Trumpington Community College an enjoyable and exciting experience.  

To that end, we would like to invite you and child / children to come to meet with the Senior 

Leadership Team on Thursday 7th July at 16.30. In giving you the chance to meet with senior colleagues 

in school, we hope to offer reassurance, and involve you more fully in what is to come. You will hear 

from myself as I will act the Head of new year 7 who oversees the full transition process, as well as Mr 

Oughton, the Principal, and Ms Pearce, the college’s Senior Vice Principal. There will also be an 

opportunity for you to ask any questions that you have for us.  

Please save the date and we will be in touch in due course with further information for you. In the 

meantime, I hope that the SATS exams went well last week and that the rest of their final term at 

primary school is a happy occasion which can be enjoyed to the full. Exciting times lie ahead, and we 

are all here very much looking forward to welcoming you in September. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mr S. Dobson 

Vice Principal  

 


